
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Newburgh Primary School 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Bookings are now live for our after school club for the Summer Term 2- May Half Term- Summer 
2025. The clubs are very popular so we do recommend booking in early! 
 
 
Monday 3.15– 4.15pm  BOYS FOOTBALL   Year 3,4,5&6     £42 (half a term)  

 

 

     
 
Bookings are made via the Fitt4kids website www.fitt4kids.org.uk  Click on the blue School Club 
Bookings button on the homepage to connect to our booking system.  If you are an existing user of 
the system please update your child’s age and school year and any other information as necessary. 
 
Remember, you can also use Childcare Vouchers or the Tax-free Childcare government scheme to 
pay. Contact us if you need the codes. 
 
Should you have any queries at all please don’t hesitate to contact us at  
Office@fitt4kids.org.uk (Admin enquiries) or finance@fitt4kids.org.uk (Finance enquiries) 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Simon Arnold| Owner & Director, Fitt4kids Ltd 
fitt4kids.org.uk 
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